
Dear Photowalker, welcome to the Worldwide Photowalk 2024 Copenhagen edition.

Photowalk FAQ: https://worldwidephotowalk.com/#FAQ

Henrik Delfers contact information:

Walk Leader: 		  Henrik Delfer, Photographer
Telefon: 		  +45 3145 1433
Email:			   henrik@delfer.dk
Web:			   https://delfer.dk
Instagram:		  https://instagram.com/delfer/
Facebook: 		  https://facebook.com/henrik.delfer

•	 Facebook Group for sharing images: https://www.facebook.com/groups/wwpwcph/

An email will be sent soon (perhaps today) on how to submit images for the Photo contest part of this walk.

•	 Stay safe as we walk the streets of Copenhagen, and watch out for each other please!

With best regards, and the hopes of a GREAT walk

Henrik Delfer

F O T O G R A F I

Photography Workshops with Henrik Delfer

I will be hosting two Photography Workshops 
towards the end of 2024 and early 2025. 
There will be a limited number of seats, so if 
you are interested, please indicate your inter-
est on my website (to make sure you reserve a 
spot) here: https://delfer.dk/workshops/ 

•	 In-depth Portrait Photography III (2024)
•	 Fine Art Photography I (2024)

Both workshops will be for a limited number of 
attendees.

Check out my website, and reserve your spot!



Map of the route / Kort over ruten

Photowalk tips & tricks

I have written an article with a few tips and suggestions on street photography (also applies to pho-
tography in general), that you might find an interesting read. I have no intention of telling anyone how- 
and what to photograph, but if you feel that most of your images look like snapshots (not that there is 
anything wrong with snapshots) and would like to find ways to make your photographs invoke feelings 
rather than simply document what you see, this might be an article worth reading.

https://delfer.dk/street-photography-tips/

With respect to our Worldwide Photowalk…

When you walk the streets with your camera be mindful of your surroundings. It is easy to be caught up 
by the moment and forget you walk in traffic of people, bicycles, and motorized vehicles. Perhaps you 
may need to cross a busy street. Or feel the urge to stop in a busy sidewalk. Be aware of your own safety 
as well as those around you.

Stay safe, dress appropriately for the weather and stay hydrated, I hope you broought an extra memory 
card and battery for your camera.

Finally, try to keep up with the group. We will end the walk at a café for a cup of coffee, something 
else to drink, and/or a snack, where we can look through the photographs we’ve made. Maybe you 
have a final question or thoughts you would like to share. At any rate it’s nice to be able to say goodbye 
to each other. So stay with your group and be mindful that YOUR desire to get a photograph just right, 
does not delay everyone else waiting for you.


